
Boys ‘N’ Berries Square Dance Club  

A Square and Round Dance Club dedicated to the proposition that Square Dancing is Fun! 

Sponsored by the Buena Park Fine Arts Commission. 

Editor Ron Bradford.  The Editor takes responsibility for all misspellings and paragraph errors. 

***************************************************************************************** 

OCTOBER 2013 

****************************************** 

****************************************** 

October 5th, Saturday, Old Fashioned Social 

Andy Allemao/Zena Beaulieu 

Club Kitchen will provide:  Root Beer Floats 

 

November 2nd, Saturday, Harvest Moon Dance 

Jay Henderson/Eileen Silvia 

Club Kitchen will provide:   

Pumpkin Pie/Whipped Cream 

****************************************** 

CLUB DANCE & VISITATIONS 

 

Greeters: 

October  Estella Ortiz 

November Gina Danza/Lorraine Depuy 

 

Visitation 
Visitations are staying about the same.  We get 8 to 

12 people showing up on a good night.  We’ve had 

the phone committee discontinue the weekly phone 

calls, because we felt it was an exercise in futility.  

All visitations are in the newsletter each month and 

we announce them at class.  If you would still like 

to have a phone call, please contact me. 

Marietta 

 

October 4, 2013 

Ramblin Rogues:  Buddy Weaver/Eileen Silvia 

1000 State College Blvd. 

Anaheim 

 

October 11, 2013 

Cypress Twirlers:  Charlie Robertson/Judy Keller 

Cedarbrooke Dance Center 

12812 Garden Grove Blvd. 

Garden Grove 

 

October 18, 2013 

Icabod’s:  Romney Tannehill/Eileen Silvia 

Cedarbrooke Dance Center 

Garden Grove 

 

October 25, 2013 

Dancing Stars:  Bruce Jackson/Howard Del Cambre 

Surf City Church 

2721 Delaware 

Huntington Beach 

****************************************** 

Presidents Message 

A special Thank You to Alma for donating some of 

her homemade peanut brittle for door prizes at the 

last club dance.  Those who won are in for a 

pleasant surprise.  Thanks Alma for all your 

generosity. 

As I greet people leaving our dance, there are lots of 

comments of what a good dance we put on.  All this 

is possible because everyone helps to do their part.  

We are fortunate to have a big hall with a wood 

floor, the best single rotation, and booking of good 

callers.  Thanks to Jan’s dedicated work.  The 

kitchen crew headed by Joan and Alma, good job 

gals.  That’s not an easy task, serving the food and 

the clean-up.  All the assistant treasurers who give 

up their dancing time to take the money.  Our 

resident treasurers, who handle the money, all the 

way to the bank and balance the books.  Especially 

Ron Bradford, he wears three hats, doing treasurer, 

newsletter and membership.  You’re really #1.  

Everyone who is on a committee or a board 

member, or just volunteering to help.  All the jobs 

are important, part of making our dances fun.  

There’s the phone committee, advertising, Caller 

committee, A Sq D. Rep., Class Coordinators, 

Visitations, Webmaster, Flyers, Sunshine, Badges, 

Greeters & Secretary.  It takes the whole team to 



make this Club a success.  Hats off to all.  Keep up 

the good work. 

 

Marietta 

Board Meeting October 29th, 5:30 p.m.  

****************************************** 

October Birthdays  November Birthdays 

7th David Levine  5th Jean Plante   

12th Jean Pitts   8th Sheila Levine 

15th Sandra Sarrocco  15th Lonnie Bingham 

16th Ginny Robe 

20th Irene Owens 

27th Diane Reed 

29th Karen Hanneke 

****************************************** 

ASSISTANT TREASURERS: 

Oct Steve Roehrich 

Nov/Dance Jack or Mona Cameron 

Nov/Class Anita Schwertley 

****************************************** 

ASD 
 

FALL BALL 

Keep October 27th on your calendar.  It’ll be a great 

dance with Andy Allemao.  He’s always so much 

fun.  It’s on a Sunday afternoon at the Hawthorne 

Memorial Center.  Milo and Cinda Molitoris will be 

the cuers. 

 

CLOTHING SALE 

Cypress Twirlers’ clothing sale is also on October 

27th.  It’s at Mel’s place.  It will open at 10:00 so 

you will have plenty of time to go there and then get 

ready for the Fall Ball.  Squares at the Fall Ball start 

at 2:00. 

 

HIGH FLIERS 

Information flyers are now out.  The trip to Little 

Rock for the National Convention includes 8 nights 

at the Double Tree Hotel, 4 days of tours, 4 lunches, 

3 dinners, and Wednesday evening dinner and 

show.  A deposit of $200 is required before 

December 31st.  Be sure to pick up a flyer for all the 

details. 

 

Anne Willbanks 

****************************************** 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Kitchen 
 

Hey Members, 

 

How is the weather treating you?  Good I hope.  

Our dance in September was a good dance.  We had 

15 squares and enough food for everyone to have 

their fill.  Thank you to all the club members for the 

great sandwiches and to the members of the board 

who brought chips or cookies.  And as always 

thanks to Alma and all those that helped in the 

kitchen for the month of September either at class 

or the monthly dance. 

 

Our dance for October will be on the 5th.  Theme is 

“Old Fashioned Social”, dress is still short pants 

and comfortable.  The Club Kitchen will be 

providing Root Beer Floats.  The Caller is Andy 

Allemao and the Cuer is Zena Beaulieu.  So save 

the night for Square Dancing.  Hope to see you all 

there.  Our helper for the month of October is Anita 

Schwertley. 

 

November 2nd is the night of our “Harvest Moon” 

Dance.  The dress is long pants and skirts and 

dresses in fall colors.  The Club Kitchen will be 

providing Pumpkin pie and whipped Cream.  Jay 

Henderson will be the caller and Eileen Silvia will 

be the Cuer.  Hope all will be in squares when the 

music starts.  No one signed up to help in the 

kitchen.  So, if you’re able to help, you will be 

welcomed and appreciated. 

  

Until next Month, 

Keep on dancing  Joan 

**************************************** 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL TIME 

 

Please complete the Membership Renewal Form 

and either mail it or bring it to a Class Night.  

Thank you for renewing early. 

 

Welcome new members. 

 

Ron 

***************************************** 

Class 
A new class has started.  About 24 folks.  We can’t 

help to teach them without all of you coming out.  

We need men angels.  Your help will be 

appreciated. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Boys 'N' Berries 

 P.O. Box 5234 

 Buena Park, CA 90622-5234 

 www.boysnberries.org 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


